
Accountability and Compliance

Charter Renewal: Matt will discuss earlier in the meeting.  

Assessments: For next year we hope to be shifting to Measures of Academic 
Progress.  This assessment tool will replace STAR, ITBS, and CAS assessments.  It 
will be K-8.  We will be adding the COGAT critical thinking test in 3rd and 8th grade 
next year, as well.  We will be applying for a waiver for the SLO for next year.  

https://www.nwea.org/assessments/map/

http://www.riversidepublishing.com/products/cogAt/details.html

In 5th -8th we will be adding a Gallup survey that measures hope, engagement, and 
well-being.  It’s very short.  It will be happening this year.  We are hoping to 
measure to some degree social and emotional aspects of students’ lives, which fits 
with our emphasis on Whole Child education. 

http://www.gallupstudentpoll.com/home.aspx

International Baccalaureate Update: Cathey Goodgame presents.
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